
 
                                                        Comments by Georgia 
 
With regard to a rapid response mechanism dealing with cases related to the article 3(8) of the 
Aarhus Convention, we consider it will be reasonable to develop a new draft decision based on the 
draft note and the comments received on it. We think that it will facilitate the work for its further 
clarifications and specifications. 
 


